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Alumni Scholarship Recipient 

 
Manny Mexquititla  

18th Annual Alumni Luncheon 
 

Save the Date!    Saturday, October 21st, 2023 

Please join us at North Hills Country Club for the 
Annual Luncheon. Social hour with cash bar will 
begin at 11AM. The traditional Hot & Cold Buffet 
Luncheon will follow at Noon. 

Price had to be increased to $40.00/plate to 
cover escalating costs in the current economic 
climate. Name badges will be provided, so please 
include your class year & the names of guests. 

 This event is open to all Springfield Township 
High School alumni and guests, so share the word of 
this opportunity to connect with old friends. 

Many of our classes use this venue to have a 
mini-reunion without the bother of arranging their 
own. We can provide as many tables as needed (10 
per table) for your class. Please make reservations 
by October 12th. 

Make checks payable to: STHS Alumni Association. 
Mail to:  School District of Springfield Township   . 
 1901 Paper Mill Rd.,  Oreland, PA 19075  . 
  Attn:  STHS Alumni Association/Luncheon 

-   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   - 
 

  Alumni Scholarship   
Congratulations to Manny Mexquititla who is the 

recipient of our annual Alumni Scholarship Award. 
In addition to graduating from Springfield 

Township High School, Manny has been certified by 
the Eastern Center for Arts & Technology in their 
Construction Technology program. He will use the 
$500 scholarship to attend Pennsylvania College of 
Technology in Williamsport, PA, to study Building 
Construction Technology this fall. 

The Award is given each year to a graduating 
senior who plans to further their education for 
vocational training in a particular industry, trade, or 
skillset. 



 High School Homecoming Game  

 

The 2023 Homecoming Football Game is scheduled to 
be played under the lights on Friday, October 6th at 
Spartan Stadium; kick-off is 7pm. Our opponent this 
year is cross-town rival Cheltenham High School. 

-   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   - 

 

’Old’ Enfield Elementary Site Update 
 

 
Enfield Baseball Field 2 & Concession Building 

 – Paper Mill Rd parallels First Base-line 

 
Following demolition last year of the ‘Old’ Enfield 
Elementary School, development began on an athletic 
field complex at the site. Work was completed this past 
spring on (2) Baseball fields and a Soccer pitch for district 
& township use. Also available is a concession building 
on-site. A paved walking path wends its way through the 
property and around the field perimeters. 

 

 
Enfield Baseball Field 1  – photo from Church Rd perspective 

Upcoming Reunions 

We know of two reunions in the works for this fall. 

You can also logon to Facebook to find connections. Look 
for:  Springfield Township High School Reunion & Alumni 
Info (MontCo, PA). 

www.facebook.com/groups/488620787820438/ 

The Class of 1958 

Mark your calendar for a fabulous 65th reunion weekend! 
Lois Auten & her team are planning many events including: 

Friday evening, October 20, 2023 
Informal social event at Magerk’s Pub in Ft. Washington 

Saturday evening, October 21, 2023 
Private celebration at Spring House Tavern in Springhouse 

Sunday Brunch, October 21, 2023 
Exclusive Gala Brunch at the LuLu Country Club in Glenside 

**  Reservations are needed for the above events.  ** 
Please contact classmate Lois Auten Radke at (518 )587-3708, 
to RSVP. If accommodations for overnight are needed, Lois has 
been in touch with Holiday Inn, Ft. Washington. 

Several other exciting events & activities are planned for the 
weekend. Reach out to Lois before Labor Day and discover the 
full docket! She has many details to share. 

The Saturday Alumni Luncheon is separate. Reservation 
details may be found at the Top~Front of this Newsletter. 

The Class of 1968 

A ‘mini’ 55th reunion is planned for the Class of ’68 at the 
Alumni Luncheon on Oct. 21st! Classmates begin the day 
with a social hour at the North Hills Country Club at 11am 
(prior to the Alumni Luncheon). After lunch, friends can 
retreat to Halligan’s Pub in Flourtown for a casual gathering. 

Greg McCloskey is coordinating. Please express your 
interest of the post-luncheon event with him by Phone: 
(610)952-6881 or email: GMack55555@Comcast.net . 

Note that the Alumni Luncheon is separate. Reservation 
details may be found at the Top~Front of this Newsletter. 

STHS Alumni Association Memberships 

If you know of classmates who wish to join STHS Alumni 
Association, cost is just $25.00 for a lifetime membership. This 
money helps to fund the scholarship that we award each year 
to a graduating senior. 
To join, send NAME, STUDENT NAME, ADDRESS, PHONE, 
EMAIL, and CLASS YEAR along with a check for $25.00 payable 
to:  STHS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, and mail to: 
 

School District of Springfield Township 
1901 Paper Mill Road  –  Oreland, PA 19075-2499 
ATTN:  STHS Alumni Association 

 

Thanks for your participation in our efforts to maintain this 
service to the STHS community. 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/488620787820438/
mailto:GMack55555@Comcast.net

